Letter of Resignation

Gary J. O’Brien

22795 Old Trapper Road
Cohasset, Minnesota 55721
(218)910-7225

January 10, 2024

Tom Pagel, City Administrator
420 North Pokegama Avenue
Grand Rapids, Minnesota 55744

Dear Mr. Pagel,

Please accept this letter as my formal notice of resignation from The City of Grand Rapids Police
Department, with an effective last date of employment being January 28, 2024.

Sincerely,
‘./
Gary J. O'Brien @
— \
\
Cc: Chery Pierzina, Human Resources Officer

Andy Morgan, Chief of Police
Kevin Ott, Captain
Jeremy Nelson, Captain



